
Vigilance Awareness Week observed in BHEL 

 

New Delhi; October 28: Sh. K. Sadashiv Murthy, Chairman & Managing 

Director, BHEL, administered the Integrity Pledge to employees at the 

company’s Corporate Office, New Delhi in the presence of the 

Functional Directors and the Chief Vigilance Officer on the inaugural day 

of the Vigilance Awareness Week 2024. Messages of the Hon’ble 

President of India, the Hon’ble Vice President of India, Hon’ble Prime 

Minister of India, and the Central Vigilance Commission were also read 

out on the occasion. 

***** 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


